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TO:  YPI Charter Schools 
  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 
  Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Recommendation to adopt Budget Overview for Parents 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Senate Bill (SB) 98 (Chapter 24/2020) changed the deadline for adoption of the Budget Overview 
for Parents to December 15, 2020, and linked it to the First Interim report.  SB 820 (Chapter 
110/220) required the 2020-21 Budget Overview for Parents Template to be aligned to the 
Learning Continuity and Attendance Plan (Learning Continuity Plan). The effect of these two bills 
is to tie the revenue and budgeted expenditures reference in the 2020-2021 Budget Overview for 
Parents to the Local Agency’s (LEA) First Interim report, its Learning Continuity Plan, and its 
2019-20 Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) 
 
LEAs must hold a public hearing and subsequent public meeting to adopt their Budget Overview 
for Parents by December 15, 2020. 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
The requirements for a public hearing for the Budget Overview for Parents was fulfilled on 
12/07/2020.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board of YPI Charter Schools adopt the Budget Overview for Parents.  


